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We loved our trips to NM, the State Parks, the State Employees, and the NM residents. One
must acknowledge the time and need for fee restructuring. The one factor I hope you consider
is the revenue non residents bring into places like Elephant Butte and Truth or Consequences.
It was sad seeing some of the small businesses being closed down the last few years. Please
don't trigger more small town business closures by driving campers to NM away.

mailto:emnrd-parkscomments@emnrd.nm.gov

